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Road Safety Policy 

 
Berrynarbor Preschool are fully committed to promoting road safety when we are taking 
children out on outings. 
All staff are expected to carry out the following. 

• Making sure all children who are walking are wearing a high viz jacket. 

• All children who are walking on the road are strapped into the walk-o-dile.  

• If they are not using these, they would always need to hold a member of staff’s hand.  

• Staff are expected to explain why this is important. 

• Ensuring that the adults responsible for each pram on the outing have strapped their 

children in properly and will give adequate space from the roadside and the curb 

when crossing. 

• Ensuring that no child is ever let out alone, nor can they be left with an older child. 

• All staff are aware that no child within our care can cope with traffic. 

• Whilst out on outings we ensure that we are making the children aware of road safety 

such as: stopping at the curb, (waiting for the green man,) looking left/right, and 

listening for cars before crossing etc. (The Green Cross Code). 

• All staff will explain the difference between the road and the pavement and what 

traffic is: this will include explanations such as the road is for traffic and the pavement 

is for people. However, around the village there will be occasion to walk along the 

road as there are no pavements. Staff will be extra vigilant at these times, stopping to 

allow traffic to pass safely by, or to encourage children and staff to walk to a safe 

area to allow cars/vehicle to pass safely. 

• All staff will make sure that they explain why it is safe to walk on the pavement and 

not safe to walk on the road. Staff should also ensure that this is explained before 

leaving the preschool to go on our outing making sure the children are aware of basic 

road safety. 
  
 

This policy was adopted at a meeting of Berrynarbor Preschool held on 06/06/2007  
This policy was review and revised on 24/08/2023 
 
 
Signed on behalf of the preschool…………………………...Date…………………….. 


